
Cheddington School Handwriting Guide 

 
Why is cursive Handwriting important? 

• By making each letter in one movement, children’s hands develop a 
‘physical memory’ of it, making it easier to produce the correct shape. 

• All letters flow from left to right making it less likely for children to 
reverse letters. 

• There is a clear distinction between upper and lower case letters. 
• The continuous flow of writing improves speed of writing and aids 

accurate spelling. 

Things to remember 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Letters can be practised in groups: 

 


